
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

25 January i960

Xttieoal lMthuu of Meatfti Health

Addiction Research Center

U.S, Public HexUb Scnrice Koepit&l

Lexington, Kentnck?

For your information I am enclosing copy of a letter
to Dr. P. Sircher, of Sandcz, Incorporated, and copies
of three tables explaining the results of our studies
to date on tolerance and cross tolerance between
psilocybin and LSD-25* as well as our plans for continu-
ation of this work in the immediate future.

Sincerely yours.

Abraham V/ikler, K.D.
Acting Director
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Enclosures


